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           sent by email only 

John Gastineau 

Young Life Washington Ranch  

P.O. Box 220 

Antelope, OR 97001 

 
Re: New Source Intake (PR# 17-2025) 
 Young Life (WS ID# 01246) 

Preliminary Approval 
 
 
Dear Mr. Gastineau: 
 
Thank you for your submittal to the Oregon Health Authority’s Drinking Water Services 
(DWS) of plan review information for the development of a direct intake structure. The new 
intake will draw from the John Day River, according to the water rights provided, CW139 
and CW140. On 31 January 2025 our office received a watershed survey, specifications, 
water rights information, and a plan review fee of $825. 
 
The project has preliminary approval. Until final approval has been issued, the 
project is not approved for use. If substantial changes are made, documentation 
demonstrating OARs were met should reference Plan Review #17-2025 and can be 
emailed to me at peter.r.farrelly@oha.oregon.gov. 
 
Once construction is complete and water source is in use you may keep track of the 
increased chemical sampling frequencies posted online here: summary & last sampled.  
(The bacteriological schedule will not change). 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to email me or call me at 971.201.6428. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Pete Farrelly, PE 
Regional Engineer  
Drinking Water Services     cc: Josh Seerup, OHA-DWS 
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